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Full Text

The Permanent Forum welcomes the decision by the African Commission on
Human and Peoples’ Rights to promote and protect the rights of non-dominant
minorities in Africa, who are distinct from indigenous populations and/or
communities. While recognizing the importance of the rights of persons belonging
to minorities, the Permanent Forum is concerned that the expanded mandate
could compromise the current Commission standards for promoting the rights of
indigenous peoples. The Permanent Forum therefore urges the Commission to
establish a separate working group on minority rights. The Permanent Forum calls
on the Commission to work closely with it, indigenous peoples representatives
from Africa, and United Nations entities to highlight and advance the recognition,
rights and participation of indigenous peoples at the regional and national levels.
Furthermore, the Permanent Forum recommends that the Commission designate
a focal point on indigenous people
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